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This poorly thought out bill would cripple Oregonians.  Cause food shortages and 

affect all deliveries to construction sites and other businesses. It would also greatly 

increase trucking and delivery costs by a huge factor due to shortages.  I implore the 

committee to use some common sense and destroy this nonsense bill.  


